
Public Hearing  February 10, 2015 

At 7:00 p.m. Supervisor Carges called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 
18 State Street, Brockport, New York on Tuesday, February 10, 2015.  The purpose of the public 
hearing was to hear all persons for or against the adoption of Local Law 2 of 2015 – proposed 
amendments to Chapter 73 – Cemeteries of the Sweden Town Code. 
  

Town Board Members present were Supervisor Robert Carges, Councilperson Robert 
Muesebeck, Councilperson Rebecca Donohue and Councilperson Donald Roberts, Jr.  
Councilperson Danielle Windus-Cook was absent.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa 
Strabel, Superintendent of Highways Brian Ingraham, Town Attorney Jim Bell and Town Clerk 
Karen Sweeting. 

 
Visitors present were Deputy Village Mayor Bill Andrews, Seymour Library Director Carl 

Gouveia, Peter Sharpe and Justin Sullivan. 
 
Supervisor Carges asked Town Clerk Karen Sweeting to read the legal notice published in 

the Town newspaper.  Notice was read.   
 
Supervisor Carges asked if anyone was present for the public hearing.  No one spoke.   
 

 No comments. Closed at 7:05 p.m. 
   

 
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 
 


